August 2, 2001

   Today we extended the southeast corner of A1 to get the remainder of the bones from original locus 1036.   This will be locus number  1041 rather than 1036.    The entire skeleton was not originally excavated because the trench wall was in the way and we waited to remove it.  There will only be the feet, tibiae, and fibuli to remove.  I will begin excavation tomorrow.

